
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SMITH COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 1 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

POSSIBLE QUORUM 
MONDAY, JUNE 17, 2024 

TYLER CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, 315 N. BROADWAY, TYLER, TEXAS 
1:00 P.M. 

 
There  is a possibility that a quorum of the Board of Commissioners of the Smith 
County Emergency Services District No. 1 will be present at the Tyler Chamber of 
Commerce on Monday June 17, 2024, at l:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., regarding the 
following: 
 
 Truth-in-Taxation Workshop 
 
Although some Board-related items may be discussed, no action items will be 
considered by the Board and no official action by the Board is scheduled to be taken 
during this meeting. 
 
This notice is posted in accordance with Title 5, Chapter 551.041 of the Government 
Code. 
 
 
 
BY:  ____________________________________________ 
 CAROLYN TODD, PRESIDENT 

 
 
 
 


